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Zytronic Displays Limited: Statement Regarding Covid-19

At Zytronic we take the welfare of our staff, clients, suppliers and
partners very seriously and, naturally, we have been monitoring the
rapidly changing situation regarding the global and national spread
of Coronavirus (Covid-19).

| am happy to report that at the time of writing, we have no reported
cases within the business, and to let you know that as a responsible
manufacturer and employer, it is Zytronic’s intention to continue to
operate as effectively as possible through the developing global
pandemic and its effects on the UK population.

However, it is obvious that the effects of the virus itself, coupled with
the actions taken by the UK and other governments, to mitigate its
spread in the coming weeks and months, will inevitably impact, to
varying degrees, our raw material suppliers, logistics providers, and
our own employees.

Naturally we will continue to closely monitor the situation and will be
reacting as appropriate to any regulatory changes in circumstances
as dictated to us by the UK government. Consequently, this may
result in already acknowledged dispatch dates possibly being missed
and lead times on future orders placed being delayed. Should such
situations arise, we will endeavour to provide information and
updates as quickly as possible.

| thank you for your understanding of this situation in these difficult
and unprecedented circumstances.

Best regards

Mark Cambridge

Managing Director
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